NEW MEXICO CHILDREN'S FOUNDATION

P.O. Box 8182 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-8182

April 25, 2022

Building Stronger Foundations for New Mexico's Children

Alice King Founder

Board of Directors

Gary King President

Valerie Ingram Vice President

Richard Sandoval

Evangeline Tinajero Secretary

Julie Crabill
Jessie Groothuis, MD
Glenda Hogan
Jonika Horton
Jerry Kamppi
Jane Reid
Kathy Schulz
Bill Saubert
Carol Thompson

Eileen Berry
Executive Director

www.nmchildren.org info@nmchildren.org 505.986.2043



Constantin Poindexter Chief Underwriter, CEO Surety One, Inc P.O. Box 37284 Raleigh, NC 27627

Dear Constantin, and Poindexten Group of Compenies,

While we face significant challenges in the world, we appreciate your joining the New Mexico Children's Foundation's efforts to focus on the needs of our children, here at home. In 2020, 34% of children in our state remain food insecure, and 51% of New Mexican families have lost employment income.

With your sponsorship of \$650.00 to the 2022 Going Places Auction Fundraiser, your help to fund our annual grant program is vital and greatly appreciated.

Thank you again for joining the New Mexico Children's Foundation's community of supporters. We are grateful for your partnership to continue serving the physical, emotional, educational and social needs of New Mexico's children and their families.

Sincerely, and gratefully,

Gary King

President, Board of Directors

Eileen Berry

Executive Director

This gift is 100% tax-deductible. No goods or services were offered in exchange for this gift. New Mexico Children's Foundation IRS 501©3 #85-0400503